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To: University System of Maryland Board of Regents 
 
From: Valerie Streets, Chair, University System of Maryland Student Council (USMSC)  
 
Re: USMSC Update-October 2010 
 
Date: September 2, 2010 
 
New Officers 

• Vice Chair:  Deketa Wall (Coppin State University) 
• Secretary-Treasurer: Emmanuel Welsh (Towson University) 

 
Council Plans 

• The Council discussed the Strategic Plan mostly with regards to the subjects of diversity and messaging. 
• The Council focused especially on messaging with regards to student outreach.  
• The Council supports a launch campaign for the plan and would like to look into a launch for students as 

well.  Some ideas include forums for each institution to discuss how each campus plans to carry out the 
plan. 

• As some areas of the plan are especially pertinent for faculty, others for administration, and others for 
students, the Council recommends that each SGA highlight the areas of particular concern for students 
and focus on those in sponsoring their own launch events. 

 
 
The third regular meeting of the Council will take place on November 14, 2010 at Towson University.   


